

June 3, 2016

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Willye Watson Healthy Food Healthy Living, Inc. 1101 Avenue E Riviera Beach, FL 33404

RE: Healthy Food Healthy Living, Inc., Grant Award and Electrical Upgrade Request

Dear Ms. Watson:

Thank you for responding to our letter regarding your grant award and request for electrical upgrades dated May 20, 2016. In an effort to better understand your request for funding and your request for electrical upgrades, we would like to visit and tour the facility on Monday, June 6, 2016 at 2:00 p.m.

Sincerely, Je.P. Robusia

Elizabeth P. Robinson

RBCDC Chairperson

cc: RBCDC Board of Directors